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I’M MILLETian Campaign Rally  

 

In commemoration of the International Year of Millets 2023, the Department of Home 

Science, Queen Mary’s College and Millet Leaf (a Start-up Co) jointly organized an 

awareness campaign on the Importance of Millets in the Diet through a Rally along the 

shores of the Marina on 21/1/2023. It is a first among a yearlong series of events in I’M 

MILLETian Campaign planned to propagate the consumption of Millets.  The event 

was flagged off by Dr. Uma Manohar, Associate professor and Head, Department of 

Physical Education, Health Education and sports at 7.45 a.m. opposite to Vivekanandha 

Illam. 

 

The 300 strong army of Home Science students all dressed in white holding a huge 

banner and multicoloured placards that displayed effective messages on the nutritive 

value of millets caught the attentions of every walker, rider and bus passengers on the 

banks of the Marina. The rhymes and slogans voiced by the students in unison echoed 

the advantages and significance of millets in laymen language that settled in the minds 

of every passerby effortlessly.  

 

The rally concluded with the march around Queen Mary’s College in the august 

presence of the madam Principal Dr. B. Uma Maheswari, Queen Mary’s College.  

 

 



 



 



  

  


